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Noticias de junio 2017 

 

Fuente Nueva Charter School 
1730 Janes Road, Arcata 95521 

   www.humboldt.k12.ca.us/fuentenueva 

Telephone: 707-822-3348 
 

A Note from the Director 

Dear Parents,  

Connecting as a community is sometimes hard these days, 

but fortunately for so many people at Fuente Nueva, it is a 

priority. For this reason, I am working with AFN, staff and the 

teachers to offer more opportunities for us to simply come 

together and get to know one another. To kick this effort off, 

AFN is hosting a “Lunch on the Lawn” on 6/15. Bring a sacked 

lunch or order from our lunch program (please order by 

Monday 6/12) and enjoy eating lunch with your child’s class.  

Join us for the Graduation at 10:15 and stay for lunch on the 

lawn afterwards. The ceremony is one of the sweetest events 

we have all year and is meaningful, regardless of your child’s 

grade.  

Have a wonderful, relaxing summer. I look forward to 

welcoming you back in the fall. 

Directora Beth                                        bwylie@fuentenueva.org 

 

Got Housing? 

As you know we are welcoming a new teacher this fall in 

our 5th grade. She is moving here with her husband and 

four-year-old child. They are looking for a home to rent 

while they look for a home to buy. Ideally, they want to be 

in Arcata in a month-to-month. Since word of mouth is a 

powerful way to make things happen in Humboldt, spread 

the word and if you know of any opportunities that may fit, 

please let Directora Beth know.  

 

Fechas 

6/6 FNCC Meeting 5:15pm  

6/8 Dinner Fundraiser 5pm 

Readers Theatre 6:15pm 

6/9 ¡Bailando! 7-9pm 

6/15 Graduation Ceremony for 

all students: 10:15am followed by 

“Lunch on the Lawn”  

6/15 & 6/16 1:00pm dismissal 

6/16 Field Day – LAST DAY! 
 

Character Award Winners 
5/5/17 Confidence 

K: Zoey 

1: Emma 

2: Merlyn 

3: Asa 

4: Marcie 

5/12/17 School Pride 

K: Liam 

1: Jade 

2: Coral 

3: Ella 

4: Fourth Grade Class 

5: Olivia W.W. 
 

5/19/17 Flexibility 

K: Coral 

1: Laleina 

2: Skyler 

3: Anna 

4: Solana 

5: Bruin 

5/26/17 Perseverance 

K: Delilah 

1: Avalon 

2: Ernesto 

3: Aleta 

4: Kaelyn 

5: Olivia E.  
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Y mas noticias 

Readers Theatre – Alice in Wonderland 

We are proud to present our school’s year-end Readers Theatre of 

the classic tale written by Lewis Carroll, Alice in Wonderland. The 

teachers and students have been working hard to prepare, and we 

know you will enjoy the results. Join us for a DINNER FUNDRAISER 

hosted by the 4th grade parents, see the details below. Watch your 

classroom newsletter to find out what time students are requested 

to arrive for final costumes and make up. Curtain is at 6:15 sharp.  

Reader’s Theater Potluck Dinner! 

The 4th grade is hosting a potluck dinner fundraiser this 

coming Thursday, June 8th before Reader’s Theater.  Dinner 

will be from 5:00pm-5:45pm in Leavey Hall, and the theme is 

soup, stew, salad and bread. Suggested donation of $10 for 

adults and $5 for children.  Everyone is encouraged to bring 

their own plates, bowls, silverware and napkins.  AFN will be 

providing complimentary coffee and water, and drinks for 

sale.  The dinner is being put on by the 4th grade class to help 

raise money for their San Francisco Field Trip next year. 

Lunch on the Lawn 

Please join us for an end-of-year celebration on Thursday, 

June 15th from 11:30am-12:30pm!  You can bring your own 

lunch, or order school lunch (chili with or w/o meat) by June 

12th by calling the front office.  Bringing a picnic blanket or 

camp chair is also recommended.  AFN will be providing 

complimentary flavored waters and coffee, as well as some 

drinks for sale.  We hope to see you there! 

Bailando debajo de las estrellas 

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED TO MAKE THE MAGIC HAPPEN! Please 

sign up on the clipboard to help with this super fun event on 

Friday, June 9th. We need your support and we promise you 

won’t regret it. Smiles will be your reward! Set up is from 3-5pm 

and the dance is from 7-9pm. See you there.  

 

 

 

 

Spanish Award Winners 
 

5/1/17  

K: Sofia 

1: Avalon 

2: Samara 

3: Asher 

4: Alex 

5: Bella 

5/8/17  

K: Gage 

1: Sebastian J. 

2: Hazzard 

3: Keanu 

4: Saanvi 

5: Nathan 
 

5/15/17 

K: Ender 

1: Fisher 

2: Sebastian 

3: Meta Bee 

4: Dylan 

5: Sasha 

5/22/17  

K: Paloma 

1: Mariah 

2: Henri 

3: Maya 

4: Isabella 

5: Calven 

5/31/17 

K: Kai 

1: Natalie 

2: Andy 

3: Ravi 

4: Piper 

5: Dominic 
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Y mas noticias  

Fuente Nueva Charter Council 

The charter council will welcome our new member at the June 6th meeting that will be held 

in the Library. The agenda is posted outside our main office and all are welcome to attend. 

This month, we will approve our LCAP, Visitor/Volunteer Policy, Field Trip Policy and our 2017-

2018 Annual Budget.  A special thank you to our outgoing members, Andrew Whitney and 

Meredith Wolfe who have served on the council for three school years.  

Pineapple Café Friday 6/16- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

The 4th graders are holding a final special Cafe Fuente on the last day of 

school, Friday morning 6/16 - Pineapple Cafe!  Please join us for coffee, tea, baked goods, 

smoothies, handmade jewelry and more. Bring your own mug for a discount. Note: 

beverages need to be consumed prior to going to class - thank you! 

Floor Upgrade Summer Project 

You will come back to a different school in the fall! On the last day of school, we will say 

good-bye to the students and begin the large task of putting the school into storage 

containers. Once we are moved out, contractors will start the process of removing the 

floors in the hall and the school. This project will be overseen by the parish, as they are 

funding most of the project. The floors, as you know, contain asbestos, but it is non-friable so 

the task of removing it is less arduous. Air quality tests will be taken before and after the 

work is done. All necessary safety precautions will be followed. The new floors will be 

industrial tile that will brighten up our classrooms and take less annual maintenance.  

IF YOU HAVE TIME to help us pack and move, connect with your teacher to see how you 

can lend hand. Everyone has a slightly different packing plan, but all have indicated that 

helping hands would be more than welcome.  

Playground Project 

We have the playground, now we just need to install it! Lucien Pevec is leading the way, 

but he can only do it with your help. We are looking for a parent who may be willing to co-

lead the installation that is set to occur over the summer and into the first month of school. 

Each work day’s accomplishments will set the tasks for the following work day. We plan to 

keep you in the loop through email. Please consider donating your time and efforts to 

make this project a reality. If you can play a lead role, please contact either Lucien or 

Directora Beth to find out more details.  


